Closed for the Summer

The Columbus Curling Club closed out its season on April 20 with its Annual Meeting.

Members and their friends can take part in various summer social activities that will include a
Clippers game, King Arthur at Shiller Park, an outing at Scioto Downs (with some tutoring on
wagers) and a Columbus Crew game. There will also be Happy Hour outings once a month at
various establishments and many members are playing in a summer kickball league.

If you are looking to take a learn to curl clinic, you can register here to be notified when we
add more clinics. We will start making ice again in September and will reopen in October when
we will kick the year off with more clinics.

If you are interested in private corporate outings, you will find more information here . We will
be able to host events when we reopen in the fall.

We also have various sponsorship and advertising opportunities. To learn more about these,
please email the President .

Have a great summer eh!
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